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SVP 

Our 2nd  graders are 

studying the life 

cycle of pumpkins. 

WME 

Red Ribbon Week 

motto is “Be kind to 

your mind, live drug 

free.”  Activities 

included a dance 

contest and crazy 

hair day. 

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

October 31     Warriors Soccer 1st Round to State 

 

November 2   Warriors Volleyball at NMMI 5:00pm 

 

November 3   Warriors State Quarter Finals 

                        Cross Country District Championship 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

Sometimes, it’s easy to forget how much we have going on in 

the District. Yesterday is a great example. 

In the early afternoon, RMS Indian Club held their annual 

Princess Pagaent.  Kudos to Ms. Tahnito, RMS Native Liaison 

and Mr. Pascal Enjady for emceeing the event.  

Congratulations to Jayhna Carrillo, 2nd runner-up; Jewell 

Palmer, 1st runner-up; and Makenzie Kayitah, RMS Princess! 

At 4 p.m., the Lady Warriors soccer team squared off against 

Socorro and secured a 2nd consecutive District Championship 

with a 5 - 4 victory.  After the game, both Warrior and Lady 

Warrior seniors were honored.  We will find out this weekend 

our upcoming state tournament schedule.  Stay tuned. 

The evening wrapped up with a concert featuring our 

beginning and advanced band and choir students.  Thank you 

to all parents and family members who packed the RMS 

commons area for the awesome performance!  Due to the 

turnout, we are already making plans to move the December 

band/choir concert to RMS! 

Our busy week concludes with the Warrior football team in 

action at Horton Stadium tonight with kickoff set for 7:00 

p.m. Hope to see everyone at the game! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

ENMU’s choir 
delighted students 

at RMS with an 
amazing 

performance. 

RHS 
 

RHS Garden Club is 
hosting a lunchtime 

mini pumpkin 
painting contest.  

 
 The winner 

receives a big 
pumpkin! 


